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Arlington Public Schools provides programs to keep students engaged in 

learning this summer 
 
ARLINGTON- Arlington Public Schools is offering two summer learning 
opportunities for students at no cost to families. The Mathmobile will be running 
again this year and will be staffed with four teachers who will provide play-based 
math instruction to participants. While the instruction is geared toward 
elementary students, preschoolers and middle school students are also 
encouraged to participate.  
 
The Mathmobile will run on Mondays from June 28 to Aug. 9 at these times and 
locations. 
 

9:30 a.m. - 10:15 a.m. Presidents Elementary 

10:30 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. Crown Ridge 

11:30 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. Mobile Estates 

1:15 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. Timbers Apartments 

 

A bookmobile will be traveling through the Arlington community and 
stopping at the locations listed below. Elementary students will be able to 
pick out books and enjoy reading time on the bus with district staff. They 
can also check out books to read at home. 
 
The bookmobile will run on Wednesdays from June 30 to Aug. 11 at these 
times and locations: 
 
9:30 a.m. - 10:15 a.m. Presidents Elementary 

10:30 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. Crown Ridge 

11:30 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. Mobile Estates 

1:15 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. Timbers Apartments 

2:15 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Eagle Creek Elementary 
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